
TOWN OF CASEY
PUBLIC TEST NOTICE OF

ELECTROIC BALLOT TABULATION
Under Wisconsin State Statue 5.84(1), public tests of the electronic ballot tabulation 
system will be held to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the August 13, 
2024, Partisan Primary votes cast for all offices and on all measures.  All tests are open 
to the public.  Official public test for the Town of Casey, will be held at Casey Town 
Hall, N7894 Lower McKenzie Road, Spooner, on Tuesday, August 6, 2024 at 4:00 
p.m.

Corinne Slabaugh, Clerk
Town of Casey
715-635-7580

 


